AlJ. Grauer, Superintendant
Sheridan School District
Sheridan, Oregon 97378

Re: Sheridan Japanese School Charter Renewal

Dear Mrs. Grauer,

As you probably know, the SJS charter is up for renewal next year, and we plan to
submit our renewal application in the early fall. The S]S Foundation board has
asked me to facilitate the communications between the SSD and SJS regarding the
renewal process, and I look forward to doing so.

In the meantime, exchanging ideas about the contract via an informal meeting could
be mutually beneficial. If this is of interest to you, please let me know, either by
email or by telephone.

Thank you in advance for helping to get this process started.
My contact information is as follows:
Phone: 503-843-3116 email: smijan4@gmail.com

Sincerely,

i

Jan Smith
Sheridan Japanese School Foundation Board



